


SQUIRE’S Breakfast

SQUIRE’S 
BREAKFAST
Two eggs (any style) 
served with your choice 
of bacon or farmer 
sausages, home fries 
and toast (whole wheat, 
sourdough or marble 
rye. 10

BLT EGGER 
SANDWICH
Two eggs (any style), 
three bacon slices, 
lettuce, tomato, 
mayonnaise, on lightly 
toasted bread (sourdough 
or marble rye). Served 
with home fries. 12
Add cheddar 2

PEAMEAL BACON 
AND EGGS
Two eggs (any style) 
served with three pieces 
of peameal bacon, home 
fries, and toast (whole 
wheat, sourdough, or 
rye). 11

CHEF’S OMELET
Three-egg omelet served 
with home fries and toast 
(whole wheat, sourdough 
or rye); pick three 
(cheese, peameal bacon, 
green pepper, onion, 
tomato, mushroom). 12
Additional fillings 
50¢ each

HANGOVER 
SKILLET
Fresh cut home fries, 
sautéed onions, farmer 
sausage, red and green 
peppers tossed in our 
country-fried chicken 
gravy, topped with two 
eggs (any style). 12

FRENCH TOAST
Three pieces of house-
made French toast, 
served with a side of 
bacon slices. 11
Add farmer sausage 1.50

’ ON THE SIDE ’
Egg (2 eggs)  2.25

Bacon (4 strips)  2.75

Toast (2 slices)  2.50

Home fries  3.50

Peameal bacon  
(4 pieces)  3.50

Farmer link sausage  
(2 pieces)  3.50

Served from 11:00 am till 12:00 pm Monday to Friday and 11:00 am till 2:00 pm Saturdays & Sundays

MISS FRANCE’S  
’ ENGLISH ’ 
BREAKFAST

Two eggs (any style) 
served with bacon, link 
sausage, mushrooms, 

home fries, baked beans, 
and toast (whole 

wheat, sourdough, or 
marble rye). 13 

Although we carry gluten free options available on request, we are not a  
gluten free establishment and cannot guarantee against cross contamination.  

This is not a nut free establishment.


